
Purchasing Department
16550 SW Merlo Road
Beaverton, OR 97003-5152
P: (503) 356-4324 F: (503) 356-4536

September 8, 2021

TO: All Proposers

SUBJECT: Notification of Intent to Award

Solicitation #21-0003

 A Comprehensive Review of the School Resource Officer Program with Recommendations for 
Changes or Adjustments

The District has completed the evaluation process for Solicitation Number 21-0003 for the provision of 
 A Comprehensive Review of the School Resource Officer Program with Recommendations for Changes or 
Adjustments. The evaluation was conducted and scored in accordance with the terms and conditions outlined in the 
solicitation document.  The Evaluation Committee recommends award to the Proposer that submitted the most 
advantageous offer meeting the needs and interests of the District.

The Beaverton School District Administration concurs with the results of the evaluation and publishes this Notice of 
Intent to award a contract to:

SeeChange LLC. of Portland Oregon

The District contract will be executed not sooner than the Close of Business on the seventh day after the date of this 
Notice of Intent to Award pending Board approval. The successful Proposer is hereby notified not to begin providing 
services pursuant to this Notice until the fully executed School District contract is issued.

Sincerely,

Larry Pelatt
Purchasing Manager
Beaverton School District


